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March 2019 Public Works
Activities:

During the month of March,
Public Works worked on the
following activities:

1. Public Works installed 90 feet
of 3-inch PVC pipe at the Public
Works building to help with storm
water runoff.

2. The Town of Bladensburg will

be receiving a Duo Big Belly unit

which has separate recycling and

trash bins. Public Works installed a new
concrete pad in the 5100 block of Quincy
Street for installation of the new unit.

3. The crew repaired stop sign in the 5400 block of Shepherd Street.
4. Public Works delivered a trash can to new residents who recently move into a house in the

5200 block of Varnum Street.

5. Removed all winter equipment of trucks greased and stored properly for next season.

6. Due to the onset of grass cutting season, Public Works installed new flooring, and welded
side rails on the trailer to ensure safe travel when hauling equipment.




7. Public Works finish staining stairs in the Town Administrator’s office.
8. The crew set up the Town Hall for several meetings.
9. Public Works has received two spill pallets to ensure the proper storage of any liquids at the

Public Works building and to come in compliance with Maryland Department of the
Environment.

10. Spring is here so Public Works has started weed control in the Town’s flower beds.

11. Public Works planted two fruit bearing cherry trees in the Pocket Park at the intersection of
54™ Street and Taussig Road.

Ground Maintenance:
1. Picked up litter in the following areas of Town:

a. Annapolis Road Pedestrian Tunnel
b. The Industrial Area
c. The alley-way in between 55" Ave. and 56 Ave.

Meetings Attended:

1. Department Heads weekly meetings
2. Meetings with several contractors in reference to:
a. Air Duct cleaning
b. New A/C installation at Town Hall/ Town Administrator’s office
c. New vinyl flooring in Town Hall administrative offices, lobby, and hallway.
3. Pet Waste (Maintenance/ Monitoring updates)
4. SHA clogged storm drain in the 4000 block of 48" Street
5. SHA at the Greenbelt office in refence project (MD 769C) from 48" Street to Quincy




Street Safety and Spot Improvement. (NO
6. PEPCO (Rebate program)




